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Rouskas named IEEE Fellow

Congratulations to Dr. George N. Rouskas, professor  
of computer science at North Carolina State University,  
for his recent recognition as an IEEE Fellow.

Rouskas, who joined NC State in 1994, is a highly regarded 
and well-funded researcher in optical network design and 
networking. His work in optical networks has become 
increasingly important in a technical landscape that relies 
heavily on wireless networking. 

Rouskas is the Department of Computer Science’s  
sixth IEEE Fellow. He joins Drs. Donald Bitzer (1982),  
Wushow “Bill” Chou (1987), Mladen Vouk (2001), 
Munindar Singh (2008) and Harry Perros (2009). 

The rank of Fellow is awarded by the IEEE board of directors  
to members of the organization with extraordinary records  
of accomplishment in a technology field. IEEE, the world’s 
largest professional society for the advancement of technology, 
has more than 400,000 members in more than 160 countries.
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